Treasurer’s Report for January 19, 2014
There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of January.
· Tax Documents:
· All 1099-MISC tax documents were completed for HGMC as of January 8, 2014.  The following individuals were mailed their respective tax documents as of this date – Jessica Nupponen, Ben Shaver, Jordan Markham, Dan Deitzel, and Tyler Conico.
· All individuals who made contributions to HGMC in the 2013 tax year had letters issued to them for purposes of noting their donations on 2013 tax documents.  All letters were completed and mailed as of January 4, 2014.
· Outstanding GALA 2012 issues:

· All necessary paperwork was filed with Honorable Barbara W. Pianka on Tuesday, January 7, 2014 in order to proceed with gaining reimbursement from the individual that still owes HGMC $352.99.  The total court filing fees came to $96.50.  This means if judgment is found to be in our favor, we should recoup a total of $449.49 (amount owed plus all court fees).  Official documentation has been received from the district justice and the hearing has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 5, 2014 at 10:15 a.m.  I will be attending the hearing.  
· An additional individual still owes the Chorus $350.00 for GALA 2012.  The original balance was $425.85 but a payment was received for $75.85 in early October.  No further payments have been made to date but the treasurer was promised they would be forthcoming until the debt is paid in full.

· GALA Savings:

· Monies have been transferred to the HGMC savings account to bring us current with our GALA savings projections goal for this year.  A total of $1375.00 has been moved to the savings account ($275 x 5 months – September through January).  I will continue to move this $275 amount each month provided we can meet our monthly operating expenses first.
· Amazon Smile:
· As of the last week in December, HGMC now has an account with Amazon Smile.  This is a program that allows HGMC to receive .5% of every purchase made via Amazon.  The catch is that individuals must go through www.smile.amazon.com and recognize HGMC in order for us to get this donation.  Going through the regular www.amazon.com site will not give us the donation.  This information has been posted on our HGMC website and Facebook pages.  I hope to get an e-blast out regarding this in the near future and get the chorus guys to promote as well to family and friends.

· 2013 Audit:
· All documentation for the 2013 year has been compiled, sorted by month and is secured in a binder.  It is ready to be audited.  
· Budget to Date:
· An addendum to the treasurer’s report will show that HGMC is currently in good financial standing for the 2013-14 budget year.  This document will show you were the Chorus is to date in terms of income and expenses in each category as of January 2014.  We are currently at 47.5% of income needed and 35.2% of expenses for the year – a stable footing only 5 months into our budget year.
· All treasurer reports are attached.

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on January 12, 2014.
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